
 
 
 
June 2018 Elementary Principal's report 
 

1. Student Handbook complete - changes are the attendance 
procedures, visitors to school (checking in at office and call ahead for 
full day) 

2. 18-19 Orders almost done 
3. Changes for next year: DA team met May 29th looking at 

implementation of current interventions of fluency (possible 
Lyrics2Learn) and teaching of PRESS to all Elem. teachers, Lexia 
Core and any other interventions we also could be researching to 
help.  Looking at our core instruction will be next steps. 

4. Attending KPEC on June 18th/19th 
5. PBIS team will meet June 26th to discuss plans/changes for the 

2018-2019 school year 
6. 2 teachers attending the Autism training on June 25th-June 29th 
7. Attending the National Principals Conference July 10th-13th in 

Chicago 
8. 3 preschool teachers attending the S.M.A.R.T curriculum training July 

31st- Aug 2nd in Rochester, MN 
http://actg.org/programs-services/mlrc/how-smart-works 
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